## OPAF First Stride Health South with COPC Elizabethtown, Kentucky October 22, 2016

"The information and activities were very helpful. I would like a First clinic to come to Amps for Ohio group meeting—we would really benefit from it."

Linda Pratt, Participant

"I learned new things and exercises to improve my walk so that I can run again."

Will Saylor, Participant

"I am not an amputee but I learned a lot. I will now be able to help my household amputee."

Terri Neuendorf, Participant

"The instructor, Emma was really good, so was Jim. I would have liked more time on the activities."

Juanita Mengel, Participant

"Very Engaging. The staff had great communication, was friendly and very knowledgeable. I gained ideas for a project."

Maggie Allmon, PTA

"I really appreciated this First clinic"

Robert Gray, Participant

"Jim was very engaging and knowledgeable. He brought good clinical experience to the seminar".

Kayla Howell, PTA